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Rep. Billings Statement on Today’s Assembly Session 

 
Madison, Wis – Today, the Assembly was in Session for the 3rd day in a row, taking up numerous bills impacting 

Wisconsin’s elections. 

 

“Today, the Assembly passed a number of bills that create barriers and make it more difficult for eligible voters to cast 

their ballots. The very same Legislators who have continued to push the conspiracies surrounding the 2020 Election, who 

have continued to reject President Joe Biden’s election as our President, now seek to change the results of future 

elections, adding more barriers for voters in our state.” 

 

“I have long believed that we should empower and encourage every eligible voter to take part in our democracy by 

casting their ballot. . Democracy flourishes when people vote and falters when voter suppression occurs. Wisconsin 

voters deserve better.” 

 

Rep. Jill Billings serves the 95th District in the Wisconsin State Assembly. The 95th district includes all of the city of  

La Crosse, town of Campbell and a portion of the town of Shelby. 
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